
22/09/06 
 
 
The following announcement is from the Bellarine Peninsula Community Branch Ltd. 
 
 
BSX Market Announcement: Director resignation. 
 
 
This is to advise you that Mr. James Farrell has resigned as a director from the board 
of the Bellarine Peninsula Community Branch Ltd, effective 27th August 2006. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
Karen Woodhart. 
Company Secretary. 




